
Oakfield Academy Welcome Evening 
 
 

 

Parents of  
Name  

are invited to join us from Monday 29th June 2020 at 7pm, 
when you can visit our academy website where  

we will have uploaded the following: 
 

The Head Teacher, Miss Emma Wilkes, will give a short introduction followed by a 
brief display of academy uniform. 

You will then be able to hear from your child’s Tutor  
Name & Class and take a virtual tour.  

 
We regret that we are unable to host a Welcome Evening in  

person this year however,   
we hope that these videos will help to answer your questions 

in the meantime! 
 


